
Clean Energy Committee Meeting February 9, 2016 Tuesday 4PM 

Members Present: Yesha Maggi, Rhianna Hruska, Jonas Upman, Anna Rhoads, 

Stephen D’Annibale, and Alexis Cariello 

Joe Anderson (RAD Sustainability Crew Lead (Staff)): 

-Bill Kinter from Aramark is interested in having a standing two door freezer in 

Kinter’s office in order to reduce food waste from the Greenery 

-Annie Sloan will be submitting the application to CEC 

 -Annie is Aramark’s Sustainability Intern 

-Aramark was considering paying the Thurston County Food Bank for one of the 

freezers that they will purchase during a bulk order through the federal surplus 

program 

-Joe is wondering if this is the type of project that CEC will fund 

-CEC recommends finding an energy-efficient freezer 

-Joe can send potential models to cleanenergy@evergreen.edu 

-budget number for the pH data logger is being created by Business Services 

CEC: 

-reassess our mission statement 

 -why and how we are doing what we are 

-potential summer stipend position to work on CEC re-organization 

-email Alexis anytime for any training needed in order to better complete our jobs 

-new CEERA application will be created by Yesha by Week 8 

-Academic Fair is Wednesday March 2, 2016 from 4-6PM 

-CEC can talk with faculty about CEERA 

-could go to the Week 9 Resident Assistant community meetings 

-website needs to be updated with current projects and minutes 

 -could have a spotlight page 


